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I don’t believe that this bill is an attack on the LGBT community and those arguments are greatly 

manipulated. Those of us who submit to Biblical authority don’t have the freedom to redefine 

what marriage is. God has clearly made that distinction. Therefore we must honor his standard 

and anything outside that standard is a distortion of his plan. I believe this bill protects those who 

hold to a Biblical conviction about marriage in that they are not forced to take part in something 

that they hold fundamentally as a contradiction to their statement of faith. It keeps that state from 

toying with religious liberty. With that being said, scripture clearly teaches us to love and we at 

First Baptist Church will continue to love as Christ has loved us. 

 

 


